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I am in receipt of your letter date November 24,2023, in relation to your concerns regarding
ﬂand his use of firearms. Thank you for your correspondence.

The mandate of the Chief Firearms Office (CFO) is to protect public safety through the
administration of the licensing provisions of the Firearms Act and Regulations. To act on a
public safety concern, the CFO must ensure the person of interest has an application processing
or a valid possession and acquisition licence issued to them.

In a situation where the person of interest does not fall under the administrative jurisdiction of
the CFO, our office can set a notification that will alert us to investigate the public safety concern
should the individual apply for a possession and acquisition licence.

While we are subject to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and 1 cannot

discuss our findings regarding your concerns; I can advise we have taken the necessary action in
accordance to our public safety mandate.

I recommend you notify the local police service of jurisdiction and bring forth your concerns.
Further, OPP have been notified and are conducting their own investigation.

Sincerely,

Chantal L. Trahan
Deputy Chief Firearms Officer
Chief Firearm Office of Ontario
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